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Dear Friends,

God is with us. Psalms 139:9-10 say, “If I take the wings of the morning, and dwell in the uttermost parts of
the sea; Even there shall thy hand lead me, and thy right hand shall hold me.” In our service for the Lord,
there are many days we feel as though we are in “the uttermost parts of the sea,” but even there, God has
proven himself faithful to lead us and hold ustGod is with us!

We praise the Lord for His work here in Papua New Guinea. Five more souls have been saved in the last
couple of months, attendance to the services has been growing, and the bible school students continue to
grow in their knowledge of the Word of God. We are also currently in the process of building a more
permanent church building for New Home Baptist Church. The people have been giving faithfully to buy
materials, and several families have donated trees to be cut down and milled for lumber. It is amazing to
see the Lord working and the work growing. Many people in the community have shown great interest in
being picked up for church along the road; therefore, we recently started a “bus ministry” using our car.
We have seen three people saved specifically from this “bus route” and we are thrilled! Our Honda CR-V
was sufficient at first, but more and more are getting saved and wanting their families to have a ride to
church. We are currently looking to purchase a church bus or PMV for the purpose of getting more people
to Christ that live too far away to walk. Pray for us that the Lord would lead us to the right vehicle for His
work!

We are grateful to God for help and safety during many recent travels. In July, we were in Australia
visiting with several dear churches. We then went to America for a few weeks to attend a wedding, visit
family, and get some ministry supplies. We are now back in Papua New Guinea. We are thankful for the
work God allows us to do, and we are thankful for all of the people who help us accomplish this work for
Christ!

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support to the ministries here in Papua New Guinea. God bless
you all in your service for the Lord!

Your Missionaries to Papua New Guinea,
Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, and Cherith Wilson
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